
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

TASB ENERGY COOPERATIVE AND ECTOR COUNTY ISD TO 

PARTICIPATE IN TASB ENERGY COOPERATIVE PURCHASING 

PROGRAM. 

 

DATE: December 13, 2016 

  
 
Ector County ISD is requesting approval to participate in the TASB Energy Cooperative.  
The purchasing power of the Cooperative enables districts to receive considerable cost 
savings for energy services such as electricity, transportation fuel and other types of energy 
products, commodities, and services.  
 
 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement with TASB 
Energy Cooperative as presented. 
 
 ******************** 

 

 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Tom Crowe       David Harwell 
Superintendent of Schools     Chief Financial Officer 


